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Topic: Healing      Bible Version: KJV

Mark 9:23

Jesus said unto him, If thou canst believe, all things are possible to him that believeth.

 

Psalms 147:3

He healeth the broken in heart, and bindeth up their wounds.

 

Mark 10:52

And Jesus said unto him, Go thy way; thy faith hath made thee whole. And immediately he
received his sight, and followed Jesus in the way.

 

Luke 8:50

But when Jesus heard it, he answered him, saying, Fear not: believe only, and she shall be made
whole.

 

James 5:16

Confess your faults one to another, and pray one for another, that ye may be healed. The
effectual fervent prayer of a righteous man availeth much.

 

James 5:14-15

Is any sick among you? let him call for the elders of the church; and let them pray over him,
anointing him with oil in the name of the Lord: And the prayer of faith shall save the sick, and the
Lord shall raise him up; and if he have committed sins, they shall be forgiven him.

 

Proverbs 17:22

A merry heart doeth good like a medicine: but a broken spirit drieth the bones.

 



Matthew 10:8

Heal the sick, cleanse the lepers, raise the dead, cast out devils: freely ye have received, freely
give.

 

2 Chronicles 7:14

If my people, which are called by my name, shall humble themselves, and pray, and seek my
face, and turn from their wicked ways; then will I hear from heaven, and will forgive their sin, and
will heal their land.

 

Malachi 4:2

But unto you that fear my name shall the Sun of righteousness arise with healing in his wings;
and ye shall go forth, and grow up as calves of the stall.

 

1 Peter 2:24

Who his own self bare our sins in his own body on the tree, that we, being dead to sins, should
live unto righteousness: by whose stripes ye were healed.

 

Isaiah 53:5

But he was wounded for our transgressions, he was bruised for our iniquities: the chastisement of
our peace was upon him; and with his stripes we are healed.

 

2 Kings 20:5

Turn again, and tell Hezekiah the captain of my people, Thus saith the LORD, the God of David
thy father, I have heard thy prayer, I have seen thy tears: behold, I will heal thee: on the third day
thou shalt go up unto the house of the LORD.

 

Luke 13:10-17

And he was teaching in one of the synagogues on the sabbath. And, behold, there was a woman
which had a spirit of infirmity eighteen years, and was bowed together, and could in no wise lift up
herself. And when Jesus saw her, he called her to him, and said unto her, Woman, thou art
loosed from thine infirmity. And he laid his hands on her: and immediately she was made straight,
and glorified God. And the ruler of the synagogue answered with indignation, because that Jesus



had healed on the sabbath day, and said unto the people, There are six days in which men ought
to work: in them therefore come and be healed, and not on the sabbath day. The Lord then
answered him, and said, Thou hypocrite, doth not each one of you on the sabbath loose his ox or
his ass from the stall, and lead him away to watering? And ought not this woman, being a
daughter of Abraham, whom Satan hath bound, lo, these eighteen years, be loosed from this
bond on the sabbath day? And when he had said these things, all his adversaries were ashamed:
and all the people rejoiced for all the glorious things that were done by him.

 

Luke 10:9

And heal the sick that are therein, and say unto them, The kingdom of God is come nigh unto
you.

 

Exodus 15:26

And said, If thou wilt diligently hearken to the voice of the LORD thy God, and wilt do that which is
right in his sight, and wilt give ear to his commandments, and keep all his statutes, I will put none
of these diseases upon thee, which I have brought upon the Egyptians: for I am the LORD that
healeth thee.

 

Luke 4:18

The Spirit of the Lord is upon me, because he hath anointed me to preach the gospel to the poor;
he hath sent me to heal the brokenhearted, to preach deliverance to the captives, and recovering
of sight to the blind, to set at liberty them that are bruised,

 

Matthew 9:12

But when Jesus heard that, he said unto them, They that be whole need not a physician, but they
that are sick.
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